From: Celeste

To: LRO

Subject: Act on SB1527

Date: Sunday, February 4, 2018 11:47:01 AM

We have a great opportunity in this legislative session to save
money for the Oregon budget!

Get rid of the Oregon personal tax break on the income of business owners
in SB 1527. This will save $200 million a biennium.

Don’t allow the new business owners’ tax break that Trump and Congress
passed to apply to Oregon taxes. Disconnect in SB 1529—this will save
another $400 million a biennium.

This is one way to defend Oregon against the enormously unfair new tax
legislation from Congress.

Respectfully,

Celeste McCollough Howard, 6525 NE Deer Run St, Hillsboro 97124.
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